
Jason Joyce
Swan's Island
LD 1678
Dear Committee Members, 
 As a town Selectman and fisherman, on behalf of Swan’s Island  I urge you to 
support the ability of our island fishermen to have access to menhaden which has 
been abundant in our waters but inaccessible to our fishermen since the licenses were 
closed.
 With passage of ld1678 as "ought to pass", if the menhaden are present in our waters,
we will be able to have a locally harvested supply available to our Island lobster fleet. 
Thank you! 


